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For Immediate Release: September 30, 2016
“First Street and Madison Avenue Closed”

On Monday, October 3, 2016 construction currently taking place at First Street and Madison Avenue
will cause a shift in traffic flow from the west lanes to the east lanes of First Street. At 9:00 am
Monday morning, the intersection will be completely closed to traffic for approximately one hour to
make this shift. As work progresses along Madison Avenue from First Street toward Seventh Street
in the coming weeks, traffic patterns may be altered. The project is expected to continue until
November 1, 2016. The City of Norfolk engineering staff asks that citizens drive cautiously in the
area and take alternative routes if possible.




